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Sent: 15 September 2016 08:08
To: Emily Shaw
Subject: planning application 16/01525/F


 
Emily.Shaw@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
 
Planning Application 16/01525/F
I wish to object  to the  application for the 2 bed cottage  on the grounds that the application has been  applied for in an ACV registered area also a conservation area and an AONB and next to a listed building.
There are no dimensions on the plans!
It will take at least 8 parking places out of the Pub Car Park and there is NO ancillary Car Parking in the area.
Please refuse the application!

The shed  that the applicant has asked (not applied for) for permission does not fit into the area for many of the above reasons and the fact that it looks woe full from Sibford Ferris.
 
I would also state that I fully agree with the BBSG objection to the application
Tony Haynes  -  Burdrop 
 

Tony H.
